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PRESS RELEASE 

Text of the letter dated 30.5.2019 addressed by Thiru Edappadi  

K. Palaniswami, Hon’ble Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu to Shri Naveen 

Patnaik, Hon’ble Chief Minister of Odisha is reproduced below:- 

 

 

“I convey my best wishes and congratulate you on behalf of the people 

of Tamil Nadu for being sworn-in as Chief Minister of Odisha for the record  

fifth time.  I am hopeful that under your dynamic leadership, Odisha’s 

development will be further strengthened as well as the cooperation between 

our States will reach new heights.” 

******* 

 

Issued by: Director of Information and Public Relations, Chennai – 9 

Dated: 30.5.2019 

 

   

 

 
 
 


